16 November 2023

Mr Julian Howard
12 Powell Place
Cherrybrook, NSW 2126

Dear Julian

Dragonsegg Superannuation Scheme
Member Number: HOWARJO
Section 290-170 Notice

We acknowledge receipt of a Section 290-170 Notice dated 16 November 2023 advising the trustees of the
Dragonsegg Superannuation Scheme of your intention to claim a tax deduction for 20,000.00 for total personal
contributions of 20,000.00 in your 2023 Tax Return.

This advice is to confirm that the amount of 20,000.00 was received as a concessional personal contribution to
the Dragonsegg Superannuation Scheme and has been taxed by the fund accordingly.

This is an official acknowledgement of receipt of your s290-170 Notice.

Yours sincerely

Mr Julian Howard

Director

Dragonsegg Superannuation Scheme
12 Powell Place

Cherrybrook, NSW 2126
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